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The Trustees will support the construction of a new pool to an agreed timetable 
instead of the repair of the existing pool. 
 
The new pool will be designed to modern standards. The design will take into 
account feedback from consultation with users, the Trustees, the Southwell Town 
Council and the Community of Southwell. This to be subject to the transfer of all 
freehold land held by Southwell Leisure Centre Trust to Newark and Sherwood 
District Council, to be transferred upon terms approved by and acceptable to the 
Charity Commission. 
  
In so far as it is necessary for the procurement of the new pool for additional land 
under the ownership of Southwell Town Council to also be transferred to Newark and 
Sherwood District Council to secure its construction, the consent and approval of 
Southwell Town Council to the project is also required and will be helped and 
supported by the trustees as far as possible.  
  
Accordingly, Southwell Leisure Centre Trust will support a commitment for Newark 
and Sherwood District Council, Southwell Town Council and Southwell Leisure 
Centre Trust to make a joint approach to the Charity Commission in respect of this 
matter without undue delay. 
The Content of such joint approach to be a matter for the parties’ respective 
solicitors. 
  
 


